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As many of you may already know, Gamil Shahein will be
retiring from Pembroke Regional Hospital this month, with
his last day being April 29". Gamil has been with PRH since
2011 and has provided significant leadership over his 11
years with us. Gamil's work has resulted in many process
improvements and positive contributions to our Decision
Support and Medical Records departments.

The Decision Support and Medical Records departments will
report under John Saunders moving forwards following
Gamil’s retirement.

Please join me in wishing Gamil all the best in retirement!



